
 

 
 

 

Applications Now Open:  

North West Thriving Communities 
Learning Together Programme 
Autumn Winter 2021/22  
 

We are pleased to announce that applications are now open for the FREE North 

West Thriving Communities Learning Together Programme – Autumn Winter 

2021/22.  

This regional programme is open to voluntary, community, faith and social enterprise 
(VCFSE) organisations across the North West region interested or involved in social 
prescribing. This free programme will teach you about social prescribing and 
the VCSE eco-system that enables social prescribing to be successful. Places are 
limited to two people per organisation. 
 

To apply please complete the short online form linked here. 
 
The programme is free to join and the commitment for the programme is around 2 
hours a month.  
The programme will involve a series of online workshops and virtual peer-to-peer 
learning sessions, as well as exclusive opportunities to network with others on 
Learning Together from your area. For more information please see here. 

The closing date for applications is Tuesday 14th September 2021. 

Once you apply, we’ll review your details and confirm your place on the Learning 
Together programme by Friday 17th September. If we are able to accept you onto the 
programme you’ll receive an invitation to the programme launch webinar taking 
place on Tuesday 21st September, 2pm – 3.30pm. Save the date! 
 
In the meantime, should you have any questions regarding the programme please do 
not hesitate to get in touch with the regional lead for your area: 

 Bruce Poole – Greater Manchester  - bruce.poole@salfordcvs.co.uk 

 Christine Blythe – Lancashire & Cumbria -  christine.blythe@bprcvs.co.uk 

 Jan Campbell – Cheshire & Merseyside - jan.campbell@seftoncvs.org.uk 
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